Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

## www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



9th January, 2024

## Year 4 Roman Workshop

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Our new history topic this half term is The Romans. We will be learning how the Romans invaded Britain and how life changed here.

We will be experiencing a Roman Day on **Thursday 1**<sup>st</sup> **February**, with a Roman Visitor coming in to school. They will be showing us more about Roman Soldiers, what they wore, how they were organised and how they were trained for battle.

We've had this experience day in school before and it is really engaging for the pupils, with lots of props, games and activities.

The cost of the day will be £7.50 per child and this will need to be paid via Parent Pay by 26<sup>th</sup> January.

Thank you for your ongoing support

Year 4 Teaching Team

Mrs Docherty Ms Bibi Mr Moehr

## **Year 4 Roman Workshop**

I give permission for my child to attend the above workshop and will pay £7.50 via Parer	nt Pay.

Child's Name \_\_\_\_\_ Class \_\_\_\_\_

Signed Parent/Carer \_\_\_\_\_









